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WASHINGTON 25, D. C.
Serial:

In accordance with General Canine's letter to me,of 26 Juns, a
committee has been established under the chairmanship of Prof. Robertson,
composed of some members of NSASAB, and some othdrs selected for various
special reasons.

The schedule of the Committee for carrying out its work runs as
follows: e

During the weeks of 27 July and 2 August, the committee will meet
briefly in Washington, will then visit a number of installations and
return to Washington, where the remaining time will be devoted to
analyzing their problem and to a division of labor among the Committee
members.

On 31 August, the committee will reconvene in Washington and will
work together until 11 September, producing it is hoped, the first
draft of a report. On 1l September, in the Conference Room 232-B,
Building 19, 3801 Nebraska Avenue, there will be a special meeting of
NSASAB, to discuss the work of the committee and to consider its report
48 it then stands. A second item of business will probably be the
consideration of an informal report on the work of SCAMP.

Those members of NSASAB who are not directly involved in the work
of Prof. Robertson's committee are invited not only to the special
meeting of the Advisory Board, but also to come as early in September .
as they can, in order to become more fully informed of the committeets
work and to contribute to the final phases thereof.

Sincerely,
STEWART S. CAIRNS

Chairman

by WILLIAM F. FRIEDMAN
Executive Secretary




